605 S. Main Street, Ste. 1 Ann Arbor, MI 48104

(734) 662-2200 (734) 662-1935 Fax

June 24, 2015

Marilyn Engstrom, Supervisor 8350 Main Street Whitmore Lake, MI 48189

Re: Consulting Services

Dear Ms. Engstrom:

Due to the recent action by the Board of Trustees to go out for bid for planning consulting services, Carlisle/Wortman Associates after much thought has made a decision to end our relationship with the Township. It is clear to us that Northfield Township would like to move in a different direction with regard to Planning and Zoning and we will step aside to allow the Township to do so.

We've taken pride in our work with the Township over the last ten years and have been an integral part of defending the Township against challenges. We also believe we have left the Township with the tools to make sound planning decisions for many years to come.

As of Wednesday July 8th we will no longer be representing the Township in any land use matters and will not be attending the July 1st Planning Commission meeting. We understand that our office houses data in relation to various maps and reports which we will provide upon request at our current rates for time and material.

Thank you,

CARLISLY/WORTMAN, ASSOCIATES, INC.

Douglas Lewan, AICP, PCP

Managing Director

Copy: Marlene Chockley, Planning Commission Chairperson

Howard Fink, Manager